
 

 

 

June 2019 

   

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

New York State Education Law mandates all students in 9th grade to have a current health 
appraisal (within 1 year from the start of school year 2019-2020) along with mandatory 
scoliosis screenings for all 9th grade boys, and that all required immunizations be up-to-date. 

It is Pelham School District’s policy that proof of a physical examination be submitted to the 
school nurse within thirty (30) days of the start of school. 

In preparation for the 2019-2020 school year, attached is a health appraisal form for your child’s 
physician to fill out. Please ask your physician to do these screenings at the time of your child’s 
examination. Please bring the form to the school nurse by October 4, 2019. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions at (914) 738-8110 extension 1128. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kelly Henry, R.N. 
School Nurse 

Fax (914) 633-6500 
khenry@pelhamschools.org 


